
 

 

      

To, 
Ila Upadhyaya 
Army Goodwill Public School, Pahalgam 
 
 

Sub: Appreciation Letter for organizing One Week Coding & Robotics 

Boot camp (4-9th-JULY-2022) From Techradiance Coding Classes 

Provider. 

 

Dear Educator, 

 

I would like to acknowledge and extend my heartfelt gratitude Army 

Goodwill Public School, Pahalgam for organizing the One Week Coding 

& Robotics Boot camp for your students. We feel highly obliged to be 

associated with Army Goodwill Public School, Pahalgam 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

I would like to specify that we are very pleased with the quality of 

education & services offered to the students of your School. We sincerely 

appreciate your responsiveness and the way the event was conducted. 

The management of the Institute along with the coordinators (Faculty & 

Students) provided us with their full support and cooperation during the 

event. We will recommend your School name to other Schools and 

companies about the high standards maintained in your School because 

of our satisfaction with your services. It’s a pleasure to work with people 

who know the meaning of efficiency. 

 



 

 

I believe that after organizing such an interactive and integrated program, 

the competency of your words has been taken to another level and has 

opened multi-dimensional doors of opportunity to shape their career.  

 

I look forward to having a continued association with your School for 

future programs. We are looking forward to a long and healthy alliance. 

 

Thanks & Regards 

 

 
Ruby Kalyan 

Authorized Signatory 

Techradiance (Best Coding Classes provider in India) 


